- Executive Board Meeting, 4 April 1989
- Attending: Stratton, Kiger, Matuszak, Rudisill, Martsching, Reynolds, Yoke
- We owe rent to the Christian Church from January. John Matuszak will pay for the period through June.
- Discussion re June meeting: usual potluck, and Damaris Reynolds suggested games with a genealogy orientation. Another idea presented was having members tell about summer travel plans w/genealogical research in mind. Becky Kiger needs any or all of the above for the Newsletter.
- Lee Rudisill will be away in September, so she proposed that the program consist of members relating genealogical accomplishments over the summer, travel, etc.
- Damaris Reynolds reported on the existence of MO films of newspaper indices back to the 1820s. She will bring the information to the Saturday meeting.
- The Saturday 10:30am discussion group is listed as NC, KY, TN, with the addition of MO.
- We must cooperate with the librarian in establishing the state brochure, leaflet, flyer and miscellaneous collection.
- John Matuszak mentioned that he has PA Vital Statistics (b and d) application forms. He also brought up the problem of communication with non-attending members, and the cost of correspondence with such members. Perhaps this should be referred to the telephone committee.
- Archival supplies: Danell Knight may be interested in continuing this project on an independent basis. This will depend upon her personal plans. It has been suggested that this could be done after an inventory and some sort of ongoing financial arrangement.
- Marketing Committee: Daniel Froehlich will have John Matuszak and Jean Grube (???) working with him.